SOUTHEND HOCKEY CLUB

(INCORPORATING SOUTHEND AND BENFLEET LADIES H.C.)
BULLETIN NO.3 2005/2006 SEASON
Results for Saturday 8th October

Men

Southend 1’s  Won   6-0  (home)  v  Old Southendian 2’s

Southend 2’s  Lost    4-3  (away) v  Harlow 1’s      

Southend 3’s  Lost    2-1  (away)  v  Saffron Waldon 4’s 

Women

To be advised

As you are probably aware there were some issues with the actual scores and those credited to the club by the League over the first week of the League season. I therefore will not issue these results in the Bulletin.

Behaviour in the Clubhouse

The Clubhouse is a place to have a Beer and a chat after a game. If I hear one whisper of any inappropriate behaviour going on anywhere within the Clubhouse those people involved will be dealt with in a very severe manner. By severe actions I am talking of individuals potentially being banned from the Clubhouse and suspended from playing. 

You have been warned I do not expect to have to mention this again !  

Training

Just a gentle reminder that training is at Eastwood School Astro on a Wednesday night Ladies 8-9 pm and Men 9-10pm. 

Subscriptions

These are to be paid by the end of October if the full discount is to be allowed. Direct Debits are allowable and likewise these need to be up and running by the end of the month for the Full Discount to apply.

Social Events

Louise Marsack is looking after this side of things and I understand the next date in the diary is provisionally December 3rd. Liaise with Lou to find out more.

BSSC

Brian Burns is standing down from his position on the BSSC board at the end of October. The current roles available are those of Secretary and Treasurer and as such it would be extremely beneficial to have someone take either or both of those positions on. Puppy has details of these posts and will willingly discuss these not particularly onerous roles with any would be volunteers. Filling these roles with people from the Hockey side will give us a much greater voice when it comes to clubhouse developments.

Leigh Ramblers

The footballers have a function on Saturday Oct 22nd starting at 7pm. They would be grateful therefore if the Clubhouse could be vacated in good time to allow them to make their preparations

Enough for now 

GC

